Hello Mill Creek, it is Tuesday, November 19th!

Students, a reminder that crop tops, short shorts that show your bottom, hoods,hats and slippers
are not appropriate attire for school, and are not to be worn at school. Please do not wear these
items to school, or you will be dress coded.

Reminder that the PBIS Celebration will be the day before break. In order to attend you need to
meet the criteria which is no more than 2 total tardies for the month of November

Any students interested in playing tennis this spring should sign up for indoor winter tennis
lessons. See Coach Wisneski or the Office for sign ups.

E-sports will be meeting today after school in the media center.

There will also be after school tutoring today.

Good luck to our basketball teams as they take on Hopkins tonight!

If you lost a bracelet, keys or are missing your pencil case, please come to the office to claim them.

Thank you and let’s make tomorrow even better!



